
 

 

Notice to Mariners № 22 of 2020 
Jersey Harbours 
 
This notice applies from 0001 hrs BST Friday 3rd July 2020 
NtM’s No.’s 12, 13 and 14 of 2020 have been cancelled 
 
Temporary changes to pre-arrival notice for commercial vessels – COVID-19  
 
 
Mariners are advised of the following requirements for vessels arriving in St Helier.  
 
 

1) All vessels should complete a berthing application form at least 48 hours prior to their          
intended arrival time and send to St Helier VTS (stheliervts@ports.je). A blank form is 
available on request from St Helier VTS (stheliervts@ports.je) or Ships Agents. 

 
2) All vessels must submit a Maritime Declaration of Health to St Helier VTS prior to their 
arrival. A blank form is available on request from St Helier VTS (stheliervts@ports.je) or Ships 
Agents.  

 
  
This notice will remain in force until further notice. 
 
 
 

 
 
Captain Bill Sadler 
Harbour Master, Jersey Harbours 

2nd July 2020 
 
 

 


